New Bedford Public Schools Paul Rodrigues Administration Building 455 County Street, Room 119 New Bedford, MA 02740

Transportation Subcommittee Meeting September 21, 2017 6:30pm – 7:15pm

Present: Mr. Joaquim Livramento, Mr. Joshua Amaral, Mr. Christopher Cotter

Also in attendance: Mr. Andrew O'Leary, Mr. Jeffrey Tatro

The meeting commenced at 6:30 pm.

The minutes from the April 12, 2017 Transportation Subcommittee Meeting were reviewed. Voted unanimously on a motion by Mr. Livramento and seconded by Mr. Cotter to approve the minutes.

School start was discussed. Traffic problems, solutions, and updates at Casimir Pulaski Elementary School were also discussed.

Mr. Tatro presented and discussed two possible bids for SY 2018-2019 and beyond: a Special Education bid and a regular bid relative to segmented routes. Representatives from Whaling City Transit and Reliable Bus were in attendance and asked clarification questions on the bids. Mr. Tatro responded that these plans are provisional, and he will also consult with the Inspector Attorney General's Office on the bids.

Voted unanimously on a motion by Mr. Livramento and seconded by Mr. Cotter to adjourn.

The meeting adjourned at 7:15 pm.

Andrew O'Leary Business Manager